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24th March 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

The S.R.C. will be running their annual Easter events for 2022. All students are encouraged to participate. The

following events will be run.

Preschool-2 Easter Egg Hunt will be held on Thursday 7th April 2022. The Easter Egg Hunt will be held in the
school playground. All Pre-school, Early Intervention and Kindergarten to Year 2 students are invited to attend. The

cost for this activity will be $1.00. All participating children will receive Easter eggs.

K-6 Easter Egg guessing competition which will be held in Week 10 and 11 during lunchtimes. Children can
guess as many times as they like during lunch time. The cost is 20c a guess; 50c for 3 guesses and $1 for six
guesses. The closest guess will win the container of eggs. If more than one person guesses the correct number of

eggs then the names will be put into a draw. The name pulled out at this draw will be the winner.

Yours sincerely,

S.R.C.
Pre-school, Early Intervention and K-2 students only need to complete the entry form below and return to your

class teacher by Monday 4th April, 2022

Preschool — Year 2
EASTER EGG HUNT

| give permission for my child in class to participate in the Preschool-2 Easter
Egg Hunt on Thursday 7th April 2022. | understand that the eggs may contain traces of nuts. Enclosed is $1.00

payment.

Signed parent/carer:
(For students with allergies parents are welcome to bring safe eggs for their child)




